
Communications Committee Meeting  

5/14/2019 8:30am 

Nowak Room 

 

Present:  Kathy Corson, Andy Swanson, Bob Glowacky, Martha McEntee, Lindsay Sonnett, Deb Kane 

 

Discussion on doing a survey to find out how Exeter citizens want to get information from the town. 

 Lindsay S. presented a survey done by Rockingham Planning Commission and talked about their 
 services.  Price would be $2,000.   

 Deb Kane had called UNH Survey Center about what they could do.  She will be following up 
with them on costs of a survey. 

 Talked about ways to fund survey.  Decided to discuss at the next meeting with Molly present. 

 

Discussion on social media and its impact on compliance with 91-A Right to Know NH RSA 

 

Next meeting:  May 28, 2019 8:30 Nowak Room 


